Dear Parents,

This summer, we would like to continue the Math and Reading Summer Program for our students. We feel that over the vacation, many of our students would benefit from the math and reading practice. Those who participate over the summer will certainly have an advantage coming into the next year.

We would like for you, as parents, to review Math Facts with your children for **ten** minutes, three times a week. Use flash cards of Math Facts, oral drill, or the attached speed drills with your children for the review. The different grades need to review the following:

Entering grade 1 Addition and subtraction families up to 10

Recognize numbers to 100

Know time to the hour and ½ hour

Count to 100 by 1, 2, 5, 10

Entering grade 2 Addition and subtraction facts through 12

Addition and subtraction speed drills completed in 8 minutes each

at 100% accuracy

Entering grade 3 Addition and subtraction facts through 12

Multiplication facts through 5's

Addition and subtraction speed drills completed in 8 minutes each

at 100% accuracy

Entering grade 4 Addition, subtraction, multiplication and division facts through 12

Addition, subtraction, multiplication and division speed drills

completed in 5 minutes each at 100% accuracy

Entering grade 5-6 Addition, subtraction, multiplication and division facts through 12

Addition, subtraction, multiplication and division speed drills

completed in 4 minutes each at 100% accuracy

Each child who completes the summer work will be invited to go on a picnic at Kelly Lake with me in the spring. Included is a participation sheet to be returned the first day of school and Math Fact Review sheets. Additional Math Fact sheets may be printed from the GCS website under Parent Resources/Frequently Used Forms.

Thank you,

Mrs. Arnst